
From: Cassandra Heller <cheller@zentility.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 11:06 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Zentility, INC. Office Change 

  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Hello, 

  

Zentility, INC. is in the process of moving offices, and I am looking to update our address to our 

new mailing address.  What is the best way for this to be reflected? 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Cassandra Heller 

Director of Finance 

Zentility, INC 

508-685-5026 
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